
          CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE WITH PRE-FILING AND POST-FILING 
      ANNOUNCEMENTS

First Media Radio, LLC, licensee of Radio Station WPWZ, Pinetops , North Carolina, 
certifies that it has broadcast pre- and post-filing announcements, on the dates and times 
set forth below, in compliance with 47 C.F.R. Section 73.3580 of the rules of the Federal 
Communications Commission.

PRE-FILING ANNOUNCEMENTS

The pre-filing announcement set forth below was broadcast on the following dates and 
times:

   Date     Time    Date   Time
1. 6/1/19 7:20am         2.  6/16/2019            4:20pm
3. 7/1/19 7:54am                          4.  7/16/2019                  4:50pm

 

On November 25, 2011, WPWZ was granted a license by the Federal 
Communications Commission to serve the public interest as public trustees until 
December 1, 2019.

Our license will expire on December 1, 2019.  We must file an application for 
license renewal with the FCC by August 1, 2019.  When filed, a copy of this application 
will be available for public inspection at WWW.FCC.Gov. It will contain information 
concerning the Station’s performance during the last renewal period.

Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal 
application and to whether the Station has operated in the public interest should file 
comments and petitions with the Commission by November 1, 2019 by writing the 
Federal Communications Commission, Washington, D.C. 20554.

Further information concerning the Commission’s broadcast license renewal 
process is available at WWW.FCC.Gov or may be obtained from the FCC, 445 12th 
Street, SW, Washington, D.C. 20554.

  

POST-FILING ANNOUNCEMENTS

  The post-filing announcement set forth below was broadcast on the following dates and 
times



      Date                       Time Date     Time   
1. 8/1/19                     7:20pm    2. 8/16/19         5:50pm
3. 9/1/19            9:20am      4. 9/16/19           2:20pm            
5. 10/1/19                  7:50pm               6. 10/16/19          8:13am

 On November 25, 2011, WPWZ was granted a license by the Federal 
Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee 
until December 1, 2019.

Our license will expire on December 1, 2019. We have filed an 
application for license renewal with the FCC. This application is available for 
public inspection at WWW.FCC.Gov. It contains information concerning the 
Station’s performance during the last renewal period.
 Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal 
application and to whether this Station has operated in the public interest 
should file comments and petitions with the FCC by November 1, 2019.

Further information concerning the FCC's broadcast license renewal 
process is available at WWW.FCC.GOV or may be obtained from the FCC, 
Washington, DC 20554.

This Certificate of Compliance was placed in the station’s Public Inspection File on 10/19/19.
This Certificate will be kept in the station’s Public Inspection File as long as the renewal application 
to which it refers is retained.

           
            Alex Kolobielski                                    President 

_______________________________                    __________________
(signature) (title)

http://WWW.FCC.Gov
http://WWW.FCC.GOV

